SHREMSHOCK ARCHITECTS, INC.

6130 S. Sunbury Rd. Westerville, OH. 43081 email: infoi@shremshock.com
ph: 614.545.4550 fax: 614.545.4555 hitp:/fwww shremshock com

November 1, 2007 SAI #07239.00

Mr. Michael Collins, Chief Electrical Inspector
City of Portland

Planning & Development Department

389 Congress Street, Room 308

Portland, ME 04101

RE: Special Inspections
University Credit Union (#16770)
1071 Brighton Avenue
Portland, ME 04102

Dear Mr, Collins,

I hereby certify that, to the best of my knowledge, the project referenced above has complied with the
requirements of the International Building Code (IBC) and the approved plans and specifications,
insofar as the portion(s) of work requiring Special Inspections under IBC Section 1704. A guarantee
that the contractor has necessarily constructed the building in full accord with the plans and
specifications is neither intended nor implied.
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